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Bloomington Planning Division
City Of Bloomington
Planning@bloomingtonmn.gov

To whom it may Concern

| am requesting a standard zoning letter for 8001 28" Avenue South. The request is to satisfy
requirements for an updated ALTA survey of the improvements to this lot. Please let me know if any
other documents are required for this request.

Regards,

Frank Crisafi
Managing Director

Ceres Enterprise

835 Sharon Drive STE 400
Westlake OH 44145
frankac@ceresoh.com
440-617-9385




